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I have been living with my family in Eastern Suburbs, Sydney for 30 years. All 30 years we 
had reliable buses service that didn’t change much, we knew by heart what route number to 
catch to go whatever we needed to go. My mother is 75 years old and her friends can’t 
come to visit her because they can’t find the bus they need. It’s not only our buses got cut 
and change route numbers, it’s also no information available for old people who is not 
familiar with all internet stuff. 
It is also at that uncertain times after all lockdowns when people would love to visit each 
other more. Plus petrol prices have rocketed and people would like to use public transport. 
It could not be done at the worst time as now. 
Please reconsider buses cuts, we need them now more than ever before. 


